HELLENIC NATIONAL AUDIOVISUAL ARCHIVE

Athens, January 2007

То mr Andras Balint Kovacs **NAVA** Director

Dear mr Kovacs,

Since late 2005, we have built a team to explore practices & possibilities for the creation of the Hellenic National Audiovisual Archive.

A few months ago, the Parliament of Greece voted to create this organization and we are in the process to complete the legal framework and undertake pilot operations.

During this period, we have been visiting the NAVA site a lot to learn from your experience and take advantage of your knowledge in your own area of archiving specialty.

I feel that we need to congratulate you for the quality and the clarity of your approach and thank you for the lessons you have already given to us.

I hope that as we go on we will have the opportunity for more cooperation, either on projects or by visiting your premises to better understand your business model.

Best wishes for 2007,

George A. Bolanis

Managing Director

gbolanis@avarchive.gr, +30 6995 010950, +30 210 9098677